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Tuesday 24th July 2017 

 

 

Dear Wayne and the WASTCA Board, 

On behalf of all of us at the Western Australian Cricket Umpires’ Association, I want to thank and 

recognise Wayne Barron for all his service to our association for the past few seasons, in particular 

being a massive contributor to our social engagements. 

Wayne’s work ethic and eagerness to help grassroots cricket is second to none so it’s extremely 

pleasing to know that Wayne has joined the WASTCA Board. The WACUA have faith that Wayne is 

the right individual to have on the team to help promote one of WA’s leading cricketing bodies. 

We wish Wayne and the WASTCA Board all the best for the 2017-18 Cricket Season. 

Kind Regards, 

 
 
Trent Steenholdt 
WACUA President 

 


